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Late-Breaking News

Production Notes

Mimi Burbank

This is the final issue of 2002, and represents a
double issue. We are slowly making progress toward
catching up, but we still need articles.

Some new members have joined the TUGboat
production team —Karl Berry, our new President,
and William Adams, who is the editor of the 2003
conference proceedings.

Karl and Robin Laakso have been soliciting ar-
ticles and we have had a wonderful response from the
TEX community. Thanks to all of you who have re-
sponded to the call for articles; we hope many more
step up and submit papers. For more information
about how to do this, please refer to the TUGboat
web page: http://www.tug.org/TUGboat.

Output The final camera copy was prepared at
CSIT on a Debian Linux computer, using the TEX
Live 2003 setup, i386-linux, which is based on the
Web2C implementation of TEX, version 7.5.2.

One curiosity occurred with production of the
Beccari article on Typesetting classical Greek philol-
ogy (p. 276). TEX’s output routine insisted on pro-
ducing the running heads in Greek— until I realized
that I could achieve the same output if I forced a
page break where I needed it, and the running heads
reverted to the usual roman. Whew.

All of the articles contained in this issue were
generated as PDF files, many by PDFTEX or ps2pdf.
We also used ConTEXt macros to overlay multiple
pages, where one article ends and another begins on
the same page; these were kindly provided by Hans
Hagen. This is the first time our printer has not had
to strip pages for us. Thank you Hans!

Coming Next Volume Coming in 2003 will be
the proceedings of the 24th annual meeting of the
TEX Users Group, held at the Outrigger Waikoloa
Beach Resort on the Kohala Coast of the Big Is-
land, Hawaii. Also in 2003, we plan on providing
the proceedings of EuroTEX 2003, thanks to Yannis
Haralambous.

� Mimi Burbank
CSIT

Florida State University
Tallahassee, FL 32306 – 4120
mimi@csit.fsu.edu


